
  
 
 
BOROUGHMUIR HIGH SCHOOL 

 
DAILY BULLETIN – Friday 30 September 2016                            Duty Head – L Leslie 
 
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK  
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
Young Drivers Event:  Please be aware that ALL S6 will attend this event on Tuesday.  They will be absent 
from class from P4 and return (if applicable) in the afternoon.  ALL S6 should leave at the start of P4 for an early 
lunch and meet Mrs Paterson at 12.10 in the playground to board the buses.             F Grant 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP:  
 
S1-6 A Day in the Life of Boroughmuir:  This week the school is running a photography competition with all 

our pupils to capture ‘A day in the life of Boroughmuir High School’. 
This is part of the school community’s efforts to capture images and sentiments on what this old school 
means to us in the run up to us leaving. 
In the period Monday 26th – Friday 30th September pupils are encouraged to use phones or cameras 
to capture images of the building. 
You cannot do this during class time without your teacher’s permission 
You cannot photograph others without their permission 
At the end of the week you are able to upload your photos to a website where they will ultimately be 
judged in different categories. The best will be displayed in the new school.                          D Dempster 

 
S1-6 A Day in the Life of Boroughmuir Photo Competition:  Now you have taken your excellent snaps you 

will want to know what to do with them…  Please email you photos to Photocomp@boroughmuir.org 
Remember to send your name and class with it!  Good luck – we look forward to seeing your images! 

The Art Department 
 
S1-6 LRC Closed:  The library will be closed period 1 and 2 on Friday.  If you need a laptop please collect 

from the Science Technicians.  The Library will reopen p3.                     F Aleksandrowicz 
 
S1-6 Hockey:   S1 hockey match this Saturday has been cancelled so please don’t turn up and spread the 

word.  The S2 hockey match is going ahead so please meet at Meggetland at 10.00am.  The Seniors 
match is also going ahead so please be at Meggetland at 9.00am.                       Hockey Seniors 

 
S1-6 Hockey Club:  All players must have registration information and an EE2 form by today.  If you have not 

yet done so, please collect a letter and form from outside Room 3.05.              T Segall 

 

S1-3 Girl Football:  Any S1, 2 or 3 girls who are interested in taking part in a 7-a-side tournament on 7th 
October should come to PE at the start of break and see Miss Brown.  Note that the squad will be 
selected with first choice going to those who have been attending training.                     L Brown 

 
S1 Circus Skills Club:  The circus skills club will be Monday 2nd October at 1.00 in the Games Hall.  If you 

can’t attend please see me in room 1.07 at registration.        Aidan Jackson, S1  
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